
 

 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS AND BUSINESS OWNERS 
IN THE VICINITY OF ALAMEDA BETWEEN TEMPLE 
AND COMMERCIAL  

 
 

As part of the continuing construction of the Metro Gold Line 
Eastside Extension, the Contractor will continue civil improvements 
and curb and gutter installations on Alameda.   
 
WHAT:  Curb and gutter installation  
 
WHEN:  Monday, January 12, 2009 through Wednesday, January 14, 2009  

The hours of construction will be from 9:00am to 3:00pm 
 
WHERE:  Alameda from Temple to Commercial 

 
WHAT TO EXPECT: 

 Access to all residents and business will be maintained  
 Pedestrian access will be maintained outside the construction zone 
 Access to emergency vehicles will be maintained  
 Traffic will be temporarily pushed on the northbound Alameda #2 lane from 

Temple to Commercial   

  
 



 

 

 


